From: George

To: Lemos, June
Subject: comment on item 8c for tonight"s agenda packet.
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 9:52:44 AM

Hello City Councilors and staff,

The REN—Regional Energy Network is a terrific idea and I encourage the Council to do this. The GRI Climate
Crisis Group has discussed this with our Supervisor Dan Gjerde. It will be very advantageous for Fort Bragg, both
financially and moving forward as we apply for grants in the transition to a renewable energy based economy. Bay
Area communities are already taking advantage of this new way of designing regional approaches to the climate
crisis.

Many thanks,

George Reinhardt
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